
              

 
 

TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT 
October 2023   

 
Town Projects Status  
 The acoustic sound panels have been installed at the Millville Community Center.  The 

panels are beautifully done and show Millville’s rich history with homes, farms, 
schools, churches, fire company, and businesses.  I am very grateful for the help of 
Andrew Lyons, Jr. who worked with me for hours at a time choosing just the right 
photos for this project.  He also took the for installation of the panels which included 
my partner Johnny Melson, staff member James Simpson, and Councilmember 
Wisgirda while Mayor Belinko and I supervised.   

 
 Security cameras have now been installed on the Town Hall and around the perimeter 

of the property.   
 
 I have been receiving comments on the master concept plan for Evans Park and will 

be scheduling another meeting after the new year.   
 
Attached are the following reports:  

1. Code & Building Department 
2. Evans Park Report 
3. DSP Crime Report 
4. MVFC Report 

 
Respectfully submitted,   
Deborah Botchie  
Town Manager  
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